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6 November 2022 

By email: Daniel.McCracken-Hewson@accc.gov.au   

Daniel McCracken-Hewson 

General Manager, Mergers Investigations 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

 

Copies:  mandy.bendelstein@accc.gov.au, mergerauthorisations@accc.gov.au  

Dear Daniel  

Telstra and TPG merger authorisation application MA1000021 – draft undertakings 

We refer to your letter dated 3 November 2022, requesting the Applicants provide the ACCC an 

extension of time to 22 December 2022. 

The purpose of the extension is to allow the ACCC additional time to consider the Letter and 

accompanying Undertakings (as defined therein), and to receive comment from interested parties.    

This letter is provided as a joint response on behalf of Telstra and TPG.   

The Applicants agree to a further extension of time to Thursday, 22 December 2022 to enable the 

ACCC to consider and seek feedback on the Undertakings.   

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Andrew Low 
Partner 
Gilbert + Tobin 

 
 

 

Simon Muys 
Partner 
Gilbert + Tobin 

 

 
 

Jodi Gray 
Partner 
Corrs Chamber Westgarth 
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